
RESCINDED BY BUILDINGS
BULLETIN 2024-002

THE CITY OF NEW YORK

HOUSING AND DEVELOPMENT ADMINISTRATION
DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS

DEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM DATE: October 10, 1972
TO: Borough Superintendents
from: Philip E. 01in,P.E., Acting Director of Operations
SUBJECT: REFERRALS TO FIRE DEPARTMENT

Please comply with Chief J.A. Flynn1s request in his 
letter of October 3, 1972, to Commissioner J. Stein 
in the part as quoted below:
"In the interest of efficiency, will you please direct 
that plans requiring examination by the Fire Department 
for electrical alarm compliance with Chapter 26 - Article 
17, and related smoke detection/fan shut-down systems be 
delivered to the Division of Fire Prevention. Attention Desk 14, Room 1128. Brooklyn Municipal Building instead 
of iiE) Church Street, Manhattan."

Signed
Philip E.blin, P.E.

Acting Director of Operations


